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RP/DM                   23rd September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We’re looking forward to hosting our annual MacMillan Coffee morning on Friday 27th September in 

the Junior hall, from 9:00am. Tea, coffee, juice, cakes and biscuits will be available throughout the 

morning and all proceed will go to MacMillan.  The children will be in class while the event is happening 

but they will be given an opportunity to buy a sweet treat during the day.  If you’d like your child to 

have a chance to buy, please give them enough money to make a small donation.   

Are you a budding ‘Bake Off’ contestant? A Master Chef? Do you pass a shop on your way to school?? 

We need your help with donations of cakes and biscuits, just pop them into your child’s teacher before 

Thursday 26th September and take any Friday morning donations directly to the junior hall. All 

donations are very much appreciated and help us to raise money for this fantastic cause. 

We will raffle off a small alcohol hamper during the coffee morning.  Tickets will be available at the 

event and before school Wednesday, Thursday and Friday next week priced a £1 per strip. 

As always, if anyone would like to get involved we welcome your support, please contact via the 

Blessed Sacrament PTA Facebook page or have a chat at the coffee morning. 

We hope you’ll come along if you can, we’d love to see you there. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Blessed Sacrament PTA   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


